
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents,        14/07/2025 

As per the order of the District Administration, Pali 

and in view of the water logging situation, the 

school will remain CLOSED tomorrow i.e. 15 July 

2025 for all the students. 

The scheduled exam of 15th July 2025 for all the 

Classes will be conducted after the last exam and 

the exams for other subjects will be conducted as 

per the given timetable. 

The scheduled exam of 15 July will be conducted as 

follows :-  

Scheduled Exam 

Date 
Classes New Exam Date 

15th July 2025 

I to VIII 24/07/2025 (Thu.) 

IX 22/07/2025 (Tue.) 

X 21/07/2025 (Mon.) 

XII 22/07/2025 (Tue.) 

 

PRINCIPAL 

 


